
Hello -  
 
I am writing in opposition to HB4099 & HB4138. 
 
I have not seen studies related to erosion on the banks of the Willamette River caused by Wake 
Enhancement Devices.  I live on the river, and have never been asked about erosion or dock damage. I 
hope that studies can be done to substantiate these two bills. 
 
Thank you for hearing my opposition to HB4099 & HB 4138. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Ian Harnish 
31324 SW Parkway Avenue 
Wilsonville, OR 97070 
503-329-2695 
 


